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of Transportation 800 Independence Avenue, SW.

Federal Avidation Washington, DC 20591
Administration

NOV 0 9 2018

The Honorable Glenn Hendricks
Mayor of Sunnyvale

456 West Olive Avenue
Sunnyvale, CA 94088-3707

Dear Mayor Hendricks:

Thank you for your letter dated October 15, 2018, regarding the proposed Bayside Visual
Approach for Surf Air flights into San Carlos Airport (SQL).

Surf Air submitted a request through the Instrument Flight Procedures Gateway for a public
Charted Visual Flight Procedure into SQL. The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) reached
out to Surf Air to inquire whether they still need the procedure. Because they have not
confirmed an ongoing need, the FAA no longer plans to publish the procedure.

If we can be of further assistance, please contact Chris Brown, Assistant Administrator for
Government and Industry Affairs, at (202) 267-3277.

Sincerely,

LS .INncC
Jodi S. McCarthy
Vice President, Mission Support Services

Air Traffic Organization



